Good evening, | was hoping this email could also be read at the next town hall meeting.

I have been conducting in person and e signatures to send city council a message that we want
Fairview cemetery in better condition. Our history and culture is being eroded away by the
relaxed sweep rules and relaxed city rules reguarding cemetery up keep. We have seen this
case with West Union cemetery and the old Allentown cemetery and now Fairview. We as a city
need to keep our community in a beautiful condition while preserving it for future generations.
As a life long citizen of this city | am doing my duty to do what | can and | need Allentown's city
council and mayor to dig in and not stand for this current neglect and blight in one of Allentown
most forgotten cemeterys.

| will attach the e signatures pdf which includes just shy of 290 signatures. The in person ones will follow
at a later date.

Sincerely,

Tyler Fatzinger



